
De : Catherine Naughton <catherine.naughton@edf-feph.org>  
Envoyé : lundi 13 février 2023 17:33 
À : Albert Prévos (CFEH) <albert.prevos@gmail.com>; Ana Pelaez Narvaez, CERMI <apn@once.es>; … 
Cc : alejandro .moledo <alejandro.moledo@edf-feph.org> 
Objet : EDF Board Monday mailing- Disability Platform and Road Safety 
 
Dear Board members,  
 

Road Safety:  
On March 28, EDF will give a short presentation to the European Commission’s High Level Expert 
Group on Road Safety to present what the main challenges and demands for persons with 
disabilities in this field are. Some the potential topics that EDF could refer to are the accessibility of 
transport infrastructure and emergency services, the impact of new types of vehicles on pedestrians 
with disabilities (bikes and e-scooters), the adaptation of private vehicles or access to driving 
licence.   
Since this is not one of our traditional areas of advocacy, we would like to kindly ask you, in case 
your organisation is active in this field, if you know of any specific topic, evidence, initiative or 
specific demand that you think we should raise in this meeting.   
 

If you have any input or wish further information, you can e-mail Daniel Casas – EDF Accessibility 
Officer (daniel.casas@edf-feph.org)   
Events wise this week is not too intense. Our team are working with our Ukraine members on a 
webinar on accessibility. Later in the week, on Thursday we have our regular meeting with European 
members, focussing this thursday on the European Parliament of Persons with Disabilities.   
  
Warm regards,  
  
Catherine   
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